
 

 

21 February 2023 
 
 
 
Hon Kieran McAnulty 
Minister of Local Government 
 
 
 
 
Tēnā koe Minister McAnulty 
 
LETTER OF EXPECTATIONS 
 
I write on behalf of the Board to acknowledge the letter of expectations dated 14 December 2022.   
 
That letter was sent to Taumata Arowai by your predecessor, Minister Mahuta, and I am seeking to 
understand whether the letter covers your expectations of us, or if you have any changes you would 
like to make. 
 
We will be reporting to you quarterly against our enduring performance framework and the letter of 
expectations. The report will be provided to the monitoring team at the Department of Internal 
Affairs (DIA) after it has been signed off by the Board. 
 
I trust the regular Taumata Arowai updates in your weekly DIA Status Report have been helpful for 
keeping abreast of developments.   
 
As noted in the Briefing to the Incoming Minister, sent to you on 8 February 2023, we are available 
to meet at your convenience. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
 
 
Dame Karen Poutasi 
Chair, Taumata Arowai  
 
 
Cc Paul James, Chief Executive, Department of Internal Affairs 
 
 
 


